
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 June 2006 
 
 
To: Company Announcements Office 
 ASX 
 
By: Electronic Lodgement 
 
 
 
Notice of Extension of Offer Period 
 
Alinta Group Holdings Pty Limited (Alinta) has today extended the offer period for its bid for The 
Australian Gas Light Company (AGL).  The offer now closes at 7.00pm (Sydney time) on 31 July 
2006. 
 
Attached are: 

• a letter that is being sent by Alinta to AGL shareholders; 

• a notice provided by Alinta pursuant to section 650D of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth), 
giving formal notice that the offer period has been extended; and 

• a notice provided by Alinta pursuant to section 630(2) of the Corporations Act, giving notice 
of 21 July 2006 as the new date for giving notice on the status of conditions of the offer. 

 
Alinta's relevant interest in AGL as at the date of its offers (being 18 April 2006) was 19.94% and its 
relevant interest in AGL as at the date of giving this notice is 20.29%. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Murray King 
Company Secretary 
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